August 4, 2001

Firstly we made a drawing with Bradley that is showing the edges of the loci correctly. Because, yesterday afternoon Drew, Andy, and Rob took the spider shoots, so we had to do the drawing very carefully.

After I have  finished the drawing process I have taken out the rocks that have locus number as 4038 (they are touching the floor that is L4030; it is  a sealed floor). Then I began to remove the floor; L4030 and as far as I can see an other surface is coming up. Besides these I have taken the sherds out and then I have articulated the sherds that are stuck in the baulk. 

I have to mention that the floor (L4030) is sealed and it is very important, on the other hand L4032 equals the floor because in  away it is the continuation of the floor.

My plan for tomorrow is to come to the same level with L4037; that is the pavement that consists several stones and large parts of sherds. Also, I will open a new locus for the road that is L4034, and by tomorrow it will be L4040.

